
21 March 2019

Subject: Letter of invitation to Assistant Professor Dr. P J Sarlin to the ‘Montenegro Dolphin 
Research’ volunteer program 

To whom it may concern 
I am writing you to confirm that Dr. Sarlin P J, Assistant Professor at Fatima Mata National 
College, Kollam, India (Passport number: H6888868) will be attending as a research volunteer at 
Montenegro Dolphin Research by Marine Mammals Research Association-DMAD, in 
Montenegro, between the dates from 1 May 2019 till 30 May 2019. 

Marine Mammals Research Association - DMAD is a non-profit and a non-governmental 
organization that aims to create an ecological consciousness through its science and research 
activities. Our goal is to raise both public and academic awareness in order to identify and locate 
the habitat problems regarding the conservation of marine biodiversity in the Levantine and 
Adriatic Sea. In order to generate effective conservation strategies, we transform 
our research into awareness and management skills. 

Research volunteers have an unpaid position but their accommodations will be covered by the 
organisation.  
The address for the volunteer accommodation: Ilino BB, Kod Castello Apt. B4L, 85000, Bar, 
Montenegro 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need further information. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. Aylin Akkaya Baş
Scientific Director of Marine Mammals Research Association

Deniz Memelileri Araştırma Derneği (DMAD)
info@dmad.org.tr
www.dmad.org.tr
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